
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton  
Parish   Newsletter   August   26th   2018 

Parish Website; www.midletonparish.ie Email: midletonparishoffice@gmail.com 
 

                        Parish Mobile: 087 2468234      Parish Office: 021 4636508   

 

Welcome Pope Francis 

to Ireland 
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We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

Michael George Buttimer, Olivia Martina Laracy, 

Who were recently Baptised. 

 

 

World Meeting of Families. 

The bus travelling to the Phoenix Park on tomorrow Sunday, August 26th will leave from the 

Holy Rosary Church car park at 6.15am. We wish everybody a safe and enjoyable trip. 
 

 

Roches Terrace Grotto Mass  
The annual Mass at The Grotto, Roches Terrace, will be celebrated on Tuesday, August 28th, 

at 7.30pm. Everybody is very welcome. If raining, The Mass will be celebrated in Our Lady 

of Lourdes Hospital Chapel. 

 

Notice 
The upper gate of Holy Rosary Cemetery will be closed from this Monday, 27th August. 

It will be opened at the weekends – Saturdays & Sundays. 

 

Fundraiser 

An “Afternoon Tea” evening will take place from 2pm. to 5pm.on Saturday, September 1st, 

at the home of Mary O’Donnell, Ballintotis. This fundraiser is in aid of the wonderful work, 

Sr. Brigid is doing in South Africa, to educate young people who without donations  

cannot afford to send their children to school. Sr. Brigid has given her life in the service of 

this community, so why not come along for a “cuppa” and help this wonderful cause. 

Everybody is most welcome. 

St. Pio Pilgrimage to Knock 

The annual St. Pio Pilgrimage takes place on Sunday 16th September to Monday 17th September. 

Bus leaves Midleton Courthouse on Sunday morning at 7.00am, there is an overnight stay in 

Knock, arriving home to Midleton on Monday evening at approx 10.00pm. 

Passengers can be picked up en route. Details and deposits to Mamies Salon, 1, Main St. 

087-6328113 or Mary O’Farrell, 2, Main St., 021-4632937 

 

The Vatican 11 Study Group begins on Wednesday, September 5th at 7.30pm. All interested are 

very welcome. 

Tuesday Morning Bible Group begins again on Tuesday, 11th September @ 10.30am. All welcome. 

 

Confessions & Anointings in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, on next Friday, August 

31st at 11.20 am. 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur:  

Con O’Neill, Roseanne Scannell, Bernie Daly, Christopher (Christy) & Anne Hallissey,  Michael 

Savage, Dan Savage, Con & Frances McCarthy, Dan & Annie McCarthy, Con McCarthy, Gerard 

(Spadge) O’Reilly, Paul Sinclair, Bob Barry, Dan Devlin,  

Liam Cusker, Mary (Maisie) Duggan,  
May they rest in Peace 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


